The Rochester Knitting Guild is sponsoring a "Kate-along" that will run until the March, 2018
meeting. We are encouraging members to knit patterns designed by Kate Atherley, our
Guest Instructor for the Spring 2018 Workshops. She has many free patterns on Ravelry
and Knitty.com, and our Library has acquired several of her books, including the most
recent Custom Fit Socks book, which is terrific. We also have several of her instructional
videos. Kate also has many Craftsy and Annie’s classes as well as free videos.

We invite members to bring their projects knit from Kate Atherley’s patterns for a Special
Show & Tell at each meeting, starting in October. You can enter each project in a raffle
drawing to win a seat at one of the Spring 2018 Workshop classes!

Participants who choose to enter project(s) in the raffle are subject to the guidelines below.
We will have a raffle-style drawing at three meetings: November, January and March.
Items submitted in September, October and November will be included in the November
drawing; for December and January in the January drawing; and February and March in the
March drawing. Each winner one will win a class of their choice (with available seats) for
the Spring 2018 Workshops with Kate Atherley!

For the Kate-along drawing, we will have some guidelines:

1. Any Kate Atherley designed pattern that a Member has knit is eligible for the
Kate-along, but the project must have been knit by a registered 2017-18
member!

2. Finished projects only--nothing on the needles or clearly unfinished (like parts
unassembled etc.).

3. Members should bring a copy of the project pattern along with the item that they
are submitting for the Kate-along drawing. If they do not have a copy of the
pattern, project patterns can be validated by checking on Ravelry, so they MUST
know the name of the pattern. We reserve the right to disallow a project if it
bears little or no resemblance to Kate's pattern.

4. A project may be submitted ONLY ONCE for the Kate-Along drawing. Each
registrant will fill out a form that includes their info and the name of the project.
We may also keep a "photo album" that we can post on the website (with
permission) and/or on Ravelry (with permission).

5. The Kate-along items for each meeting will be part of our regular Show & Tell, but
participation in the Show & Tell will not qualify for the Kate-along drawing unless
the form has been completed.

6. The winner can only select a "prize" class if there are seats available in that class
at the time that they win. Any requests for exchanges to a different class after the
initial selection is at the discretion of the Workshop Committee.

Questions? Contact Workshops@rochesterknitting.org.



